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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR  

Welcome back to all of our school community after the summer break. I 

hope you all had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed the sunshine when it 

appeared in between the showers. The weather this week has been 

somewhat different! We are all looking forward to this new school year 

and it has been a great first four days back.  

 

YEARLY CALENDAR 

We hope to get an overview of the school year to you next week. We 

still have a few dates to agree with the MHSA before we share the      

calendar.   

 

WEEKLY INFORMATION  

For the benefit of our new parents, you will see a page called ‘Picture 

News’ and a page from National Online Safety. Picture News is a weekly 

‘current news’ programme we share with children both in the          

classroom and in a weekly assembly. The focus is always something 

that is currently happening in either the UK or around the world. You 

are welcome to engage in this with your child in preparation for their     

learning in the week ahead. There is also an e-safety information page 

with advice for parents and carers regarding a particular online game 

or social media site your child maybe using. We hope you find these    

additions useful.  

 

COLLECTING YOUR CHILD AT THE END OF SCHOOL 

You will have received an email and Google form this week to inform us 

of any older siblings who will be picking your child up or if your child in 

Year 6, is allowed to walk home unaccompanied by an adult. If you 

have not completed this form yet can you please do so by Monday.  

For safeguarding purposes, it is also essential that if your child is due 

to be collected by an adult unknown to the teacher, or if the usual        

arrangements change, we ask that you let us know in the morning or 

by letting the Office know before the end of the day. Thank you.  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



LEARN TO RIDE COURSE 

TfGM in partnership with BikeRight! will be      

running FREE children’s cycling courses at      

various venues across Greater Manchester From 

16
th

 September 2023 until the end of March 2024. 

 

The Learn to Ride course is aimed at primary school         

children (minimum age 6 years old) and aims to give them 

a good start on their cycling journey. They will need their 

own bike (with no stabilisers) and helmet. If you don’t have 

your own bike, they may have a small selection to borrow 

(Please check details on each event). The sessions are in a 

small groups with two experienced Bikeability instructors.  

You can sign up for more than one session if you wish. 

  

Important - Parents/carers must stay for the whole           

session. The training will go ahead whatever the weather 

(unless conditions are dangerous) so please dress children 

appropriately. 

 

Places need to be booked and further details can be found 

here https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/ 

  

If you have any further questions, please email                   

active.travel@tfgm.com     

 

END OF THE SCHOOL DAY 

Can we politely ask on the KS2 playground that parents 

and carers stand well back from the areas where the        

children are coming out of classes. It is a very difficult task 

releasing a class of children to those adults or siblings 

picking up. This is being made more difficult by adults 

standing very close to the pick up points. Please stand 

back towards the fence at the back of the playground. 

Thank you for your support.  

https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/
mailto:active.travel@tfgm.com


AND FINALLY..... ROAD SAFETY  

Please find above some information sent form the LA setting out parking 

issues and how these are covered in the Highway code. Inconsiderate 

parking around Schools causes congestion, inconvenience for residents 

and potential danger for everyone.  

 

In the first four days of the new school year I have a complaint from a local 

resident who has had a white H bar painted on the road outside his house 

and still parents are parking across his drive. Mark, our crossing patrol 

person has had a parent drive past him (on more than one occasion) whilst 

he has been stood in the middle of the road helping families cross.  

 

Thank you to the majority who are careful and respectful drivers. Can we 

all get on board please to ensure everyone is safe.  

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                              
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